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Proposed new City social housing
Allocations Scheme -
have your say

The City of London Corporation (the 'City Corporation’) is holding a public
consultation on its proposed new Housing Allocations Scheme.

This scheme will decide how all social housing on the City Corporation's 12 estates
across London is let to:

o tenants who want to transfer

» those on the City Corporation’s Housing Register.

Why are we making these changes?

1. We need to adapt to recent changes in the law and market conditions.
2. Given the limited supply of social homes, the proposed scheme is also
designed to ensure that those most in need are prioritised.

Share your views on our plans

All City residents and tenants are invited fo
tell us their views on the proposed scheme

)
3 Ld| during the consultation period (open up
( -~ until 18 August).
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What you need io do
Read more about the proposed scheme and share your comments by:

= visiting www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/housingaliocations

+ picking up a consultation booklet at any City Caorporation Estate Office or
lending library {Arfizan Street, Barbican and Shoe Lane)
s attending one of our drop in sessions (no need to book):

o Wednesday 14 June (16.00-19.00pm) - Middlesex Street Estate
¢ Tuesday 18 July {16.00-19.00pm) - Golden Lane Estate

All comments we receive during the consultation period will be considered before
the final version of the scheme is produced. We look forward to hearing from youf
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